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Charlene Jasmin
President of the Kiwanis Breakfast Club of Seminole
8333 Seminole Blvd
Seminole, FL 33772
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Dear Charlene,

It is the time of year when we reflect upon all of the blessings for which we are thankful. This
year has been challenging at best, as we as a community, address the needs of our residents and
business in a very different way. Seminole's resilience is in large part due to our non-profit
organizations who have continued to work tirelessly for the betterment of ow great community.

For this, and many more reasons, on behalf of the Seminole City Council, I would like to thank
the Kiwanis Breakfast Club of Seminole for all that its members do to make ow community a
great place to live, work, and play.

On behalf of the Seminole City Council, I hope ,ou *i'ull of the members of the Kiwanis
Breakfast Club of Seminole have a wonderful Thanksgiving and a joyous holiday season.
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Sincerely,

Falh{ Jcea>t\


